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“MARIANUM” SCHOOL, LICHTENVOORDE, THE NETHERLANDS, SUPPORTS THE 
MARIST ASIA FOUNDATION, 12 JULY 
This year the students and staff of this former Marist school, adopted an education initiative in the 
Marist mission of Ranong (Thailand), as a fund-raising project. They carried out all sorts of 
resourceful activities, re-cycling empty bottles, cake sales, making and selling flower vases, 
undertaking routine chores and a car-wash in the school yard. On 12 July, the school presented a 
check for €6,117.00 to Fr Ton Bun (NL), contact person for the Marist Asia Foundation. Marianum 
is proud of its students, teachers and staff for all their hard work. For more information, send an e-
mail to: l.brucker@marianum.nl or communicatie@marianum.nl. 


